
The November 3, 2021, Meeting of Knights Council 3928 was called into session at 8:11 pm. 
 
Attendance…. Meeting held in the hall.   19 Members in attendance.  
Chaplin’s Report….   Vinny presented the Chaplin’s Report in place of father.   Vinny thanked the 40 
people that were in attendance for the Silver Rose.  It has been in Guilford several times and has not 
received high attendance numbers.   There are some thoughts about not having it visit Guilford next 
year.  
Grand Knight Report….    Deputy Grand Knight presented a brief report to highlight some of the items 
coming later in the meeting.  
Financial Report…       Chris presented his report which is available for review upon request.   End of 
month balance in checking was $12,020. 
Membership Report… 195 members.   Five new members this year, Star Council quota is 9.  New 
applicant, Jeffery Falcone, was nominated and approved.    

Other Reports… 
Carnival –  No Report 
Program Director….   No Report.   
Faith…  No Report.  
Family…  John talked about the Keep Christ in Christmas poster contest that is coming up.    Working on 
getting entrants.   Motion made for $50 awards for each category totaling $150.   Motion Approved.  
John is looking for three volunteer judges to help with the event.     John also talked about the 
Thanksgiving food drive through the church.   We are assisting the church in any way possible.   Those 
looking to give back for this upcoming holiday season please contact John Tarturis or Tom Duffy.   John 
received the get-well cards for our members.  If anyone knows of a member in need, please let John 
know so he can get them a card. 
Community… .No Report. 
Life….    Chris and Joe looking for more assistance for the upcoming Habitat for Humanity project taking 
place on 11/20/21 in New Haven.   Reminder that the Father McGivney Day of reflection will be taking 
place in New Haven on 12/11/2021.   Joy Myer speaks highly of the event and would be a point of 
contact for those looking to attend.  
Report of the Fourth Degree -    

• Allyn talked about the latest exemplification that took place.   We celebrated our latest Fourth 
Degree member, Charlie Combs.   Group of the Sir Knights went to West Point to watch an Army 
Football game.   November 7th St Michaels Feast Day is coming up.  They will be at St Michael’s 
church to celebrate for the 10am mass.   They will also be at Holyland in Waterbury coming up 
soon.   They are also planning at January party for the Fourth Degree Members.  

 
District Deputy Report (Rich Falcone): 

• Rich talked about the Silver Rose visit. He also touched on membership again and reminded 
everyone that it is free to join for the rest of this year.    Also mentioned that coming up will be a 
new program called the McGivney Relic Pilgrimage Tour.   This will be an actual relic of Father 
McGivney which will travel the state to parishes that desire it.   If we want it in Guilford, Rich can 
put our parish name in for it.  

 
Unfinished Business: 

• None.  
 
 

 



 

 

Under New Business:     

• Vinny made a motion for $200 to a brother Knight whose grandson was in an accident and 
the money can go towards the Go Fund Me page they have started.  

• Rich presented the information from the Halloween Party.   Thanks to many who helped set 
up and break down.   
Profit for the Party was:   $4171.06 
Donations will be:   $1,000 to the New Haven Children’s Hospital.    $3171.06 will be going to 
the Home Association.  
 
 

Good of the Order –   
 
Knight of the Month was – Charlie Comb 
 
Family of the Month was – Falcone Family.   
 
Thoughts & Prayers -    -  Jean Bonoto, Susan Paraciti, Allyn Temple’s grandson are all in our thoughts 
and prayers.  
 
 
 

 
Closing Prayer was offered at 8:42 PM  


